
    

 

 
 
 

Date: September 01, 2024 
 

 

Ahoy, Members of The Masonic Yacht Club, 

 Welcome back all, hope everyone is well and your summer was enjoyable. 
Our next meeting will be on Tuesday, September 24th, 2024, at the Landmark 
Diner located at 1027 Northern Blvd. Roslyn, NY. The meeting will start upstairs 
at 7:00PM, as always First Mates are welcome and encouraged to attend. We are 
excited to share the new changes to the Yacht Club and look forward to everyone’s 
input and contribution in moving forward, much to talk about. Hope to see you all 
there. 
 
 Also, enclosed is an envelope for your 2025 Dues, which are due now, 
your prompt dues payment will be greatly appreciated.  
 
 
Fraternally, 

Tony Perry 
Tony Perry, 
Commadore 

Masonic Yacht Club, Inc. 
“A Family Club of International Distinction” 

www.masonicyachtclub.com 
Established in 1956 

Incorporated – August 24, 1964 
PO Box 2012 

North Babylon, NY  11703 

Bridge Officers 2024 
Commodore – Tony Perry 
Vice Commodore – Joseph Becker 
Rear Commodore – Oscar Garcia 
Fleet Capt.- Andy Yllanes 
Port Capt.- Charles Norris 
Fleet Surgeon –TBD 
Chaplin-Rich Whitthohn 
Secretary-Edward Forman 
Treasurer-Joseph Becker 
Ships Store Clerk-TBD 
President 1st Mates Club-TBD 
 
 
 

http://www.masonicyachtclub.com/

